
 
 

 
     

 

 

 

Newsletter – May 2023 
 
 
 
 
May is a super-busy month for Original Team Roping! We have multiple ropings every 
weekend. Many of them will be District Finals, so remember, only qualified ropers are eligible 
for the prizes. If you have any questions on qualifications, please don’t hesitate to call our 
office and check your status. You can also always find more information on our website at 
www.otrc.net and on our FaceBook page. 
Here is how our May schedule will be: 

MAY 5 & 6 - STANON District Finals 

MAY 6 - WEST 

MAY 13 - AVERY District Finals  |  WICHITA FALLS 

MAY 20 - ABILENE  |  DECATUR  |  ELK CITY < all District Finals 

MAY 21 - CLEBURNE District Finals 

MAY 27 - EL RENO District Finals |  LEVELLAND 

 
 
Thanks to all of you who have joined and supported our ropings this year.  
We especially appreciate those of you who always take a postive approach and have a 
good attitude in any situation. Best of luck at your District Finals and we look forward to 
being in Abilene for OTRA Finals from June 26 to July 1! 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


